
   

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

NEWS OF JANUARY 26th, 2018  

PUBLIC NOTICE CONCERNING THE APPLICATIONS FOR THE STATE MARITIME PROPERTY 

CONCESSION MOLO POLISETTORIALE” (MULTIPURPOSE PIER) OF THE PORT OF TARANTO. 

 

On January 22nd, 2018, the Port Network Authority of the Ionian Sea - Port of Taranto has published 

a public notice concerning the applications submitted by the Consortium Southgate Europe Terminal 

and the South Marine Gate Srl for the state maritime property concession pertaining the use of a 

portion of the quay and back area at the “Molo Polisettoriale” (Multipurpose Pier) of the Port of 

Taranto.  

Further competing applications, oppositions and observations must be sent to the Port Network 

Authority of the Ionian Sea by the deadline of forty-five days from 22.01.2018 to 07.03.2018. The 

full and comprehensive public notice is available on the institutional website of the Port Network 

Authority of the Ionian Sea at the following link: http://albopretorio.port.taranto.it. 

The applications for concession must refer to the occupation and use - whether it is total or partial 

- of the compendium called “Molo Polisettoriale” (Multipurpose Pier) in its current condition, for 

the purpose of developing commercial trade and logistics, with particular reference to the handling 

of containers together with the handling of general cargo and ro-ro, according to the usage function 

indicated in the adopted PRP (Port Masterplan). 

Please find enclosed a non-binding courtesy English translation of the original documentation 

prepared in Italian language.  
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